Route 90 Study — Public Open House #2
Feedback Form — Nov. 19 ‘09

Please check your answer. The reverse side can be used for additional comments.

1. How often do you use Kenaston Boulevard?
O  Almost every day
O  Several times a week
O  Once a week
O  Once a month
O  Less than once a month/rarely

2. Do you live or work at any of the following locations?
Live Work
O O Immediately adjacent to Route 90 between Taylor Avenue and Ness Avenue,
O O Within 3-4 blocks of Route 90 between Taylor Avenue and Ness Avenue,
O O In the southwest quadrant of the City (e.g., Charleswood, River Heights, Fort Garry, etc.),
O O Elsewhere in Winnipeg, or
O O Outside of Winnipeg
3. Do you feel the preferred plan for Route 90 will improve vehicular traffic flow (buses, cars, trucks,
etc.)?
O  Yes O No O Undecided
Comments:
4. Do you feel the preferred plan for Route 90 will improve non-vehicular access (pedestrian, cyclist,
etc.)?
O Yes | No O Undecided
Comments:
5. Do you agree with the preferred plan for Route 90 overall?
O  Yes O No O Undecided
Comments:
6. How did you learn of today’s Open House (please check all that apply)?
O Winnipeg Free Press Advertisement,
O Winnipeg Sun Advertisement,
O Herald or Metro Advertisement,
O Mobile Sign at Route 90 and Willow Avenue,
O City of Winnipeg Project Website, or
O Other

You may fax this form (943-4948) or email your responses to (tebinkar@mmm.ca). This form and other
information can be found on the project website: www.winnipeg.ca/publicworks/MajorProjects/Route90/
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Additional comments or sketches:
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